
Statutory Notice 
Proposal of the Interim Executive Board of Al-Furqan Primary School 

Change of status from Voluntary Aided to Voluntary Controlled 
 

 
Notice is given in accordance with Section 19(3) of the Education and Inspections Act 2006 
that the Interim Executive Board of Al-Furqan Primary School intends to make a prescribed 
alteration to Al-Furqan Primary School, Reddings Lane, Birmingham B11 3EY from 1st April 
2022. 
 
It is proposed by the Interim Executive Board to change the status of the school from 
Voluntary Aided to Voluntary Controlled.  The proposed alteration would not change the 
religious character of Al-Furqan Primary School – it would remain designated as a Muslim 
Faith School. The proposed changes would alter the composition of the Governing Body and 
would transfer some responsibilities for the employment of staff and maintenance of school 
premises from the Trustees and the Governing Body to the Local Authority. This notice is an 
extract from the complete proposal document.  Copies of the complete proposal can be 
obtained from the BeHeard consultation website at www.birminghambeheard.org.uk/people-
1/al-furqanpart2 
 
Within four weeks from the date of publication of this proposal, any person may support, 
object to or make comments on the proposal.  Anyone who wishes to make representations 
about this proposal should do so through the BeHeard web site;  
www.birminghambeheard.org.uk/people-1/al-furqanpart2 or via email to 
edsi.enquiries@birmingham.gov.uk or in  writing to the Property Management Team, 
Education and Skills Infrastructure, PO BOX 15843, Birmingham B2 2RT 
Please include Al-Furqan in the title of any correspondence. 
Comments or objections must be received by no later than this date: 21st July 2022 
 
Signed: Sylvia Fry 
Chair of the Interim Executive Board -Al-Furqan Primary School 

Publication date: Thursday 23rd June 2022 

 
 
 


